
ANNOUNCEMENT 

The BENNINGTON COLLEGE DANCE TOUR GROUP has been on campus 

since January first, rehearsing and finishing the last arrange­
ments for the Tour. For our last rehearsals we would appreciate 

having a live audience. We would like to take this opportun­

ity to invite you to an OPEN DRESS REHEARSAL on Tuesday evening, 

January 16 at 8:30 p.m. in the Commons Theater. There is also 
an open dress rehearsal of the Lecture-Demonstration Concert 

on Monday, January 15 at the same time in the Commons Theater. 
Since the rehearsal on Monday is only the Lecture-Demonstration 
pl us several dances, t he dance s being also in t he full concert 

on Tuesday, we would prefer your seeing the full concert on 
Tuesday, but your presence is welcome at both. 

Thank you, 

Brenda Kydd 
Publicity Manager 
BENNINGTON COLLEGE 
DANCE TOUR 


